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ITEM TITLE: 

Congratulations to Officer Gordon Dickinson, recipient of the City of Coral Gables "Officer of the Month 

Award," for the month of September, 2017. 

 

 

BRIEF HISTORY: 

On September 10, 2017, at 2021 hours, as the strong winds from Hurricane Irma subsided the Coral 

Gables Police Department received a call of a business that had been burglarized. At the time the call was 

received units were still not able to leave the station due to the storm conditions. Once units were clear to 

go out, Officer Dickinson was assigned to handle a burglary to a business, Crema, a coffee shop on 

Miracle Mile. 

 

ATTACHMENT(S): 

1. Nomination memo 


